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June 14th, 2019 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 
PCN 4925E implementation date delay notification 
 
 
Littelfuse Inc. would like to notify you that PCN 4925E implementation date related to TMOV® Varistor Series 
Halogen Free Epoxy will be delayed to September 9th, 2019 since we still have Non-Halogen Free Epoxy 
material inventory need to consume before switch to Halogen Free Epoxy material.  
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please let us know. Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 

        Best Regards 
        Johnny Chang 
        Product Manager 
 
 
 


